
Let's talk.... 
 It's that time of the year; we have 

four open positions on the 

Association Board.  We are in need  

of people to get involved in order to 

carry on corporate business, plan 

events, community beautification and 

to discuss what is going on in Byram. 

  

The Board meets at 7:30pm on the  

4th Wednesday of each month at the 

Byram Municipal Building (please 

see the change noted for this month’s 

meeting on the front cover).  If you 

are interested in serving on the Board 

please include your name as a  

Write-In on the ballot.   

 

The Annual Association meeting  

is scheduled for Wednesday  

May 25, 2011 at 7:30 pm. 

Hope to see you there. 

 

Barbara McLoughlin 

BMRPOA, President 

  

Results of Event Survey: 
1. Community Garage Sale: 

 Cancelled due to lack of participation 

 

2. Community Pool: 

 Good idea but not economically 

 doable. 

 

3. Visit from Santa: 

 A donation will be made to the Fire

 Department from West Brookwood 

 Association for their Santa visit 

 throughout our community. 

 

4. Sidewalks: 

 Good idea but not economically 

 feasible. 

 

5. Community Picnic: 

 Great idea! This is in review for  

 next year. 

 

6. Ice Cream Social: 

 Scheduled for the community:  

 Date:  Saturday, August 20, 2011  

 Time:  2:00pm to 3:00pm 

 Place:  Riverside Park 

 

7. Adult Halloween Party: 

 Scheduled for the community:  

 Date:  Saturday, October 22, 2011 

 For:    Adults (21+) 

 Time:  7-11pm 

 Place: Adam Todd Restaurant 

 

8. Egg Hunt: 

 Great idea, this is in review for 

 the spring of 2012. 

 

9. Community Garden: 

 Good suggestion but needs further 

 review:  We can do a vegetable 

 exchange or a farmers market of 

 home grown fruits and vegetables. 

 If anyone has ideas, please call the 

 office. 

10. Barks – adoption day:                 
This is currently in review. 

 
 

COMMUNITY HELP…     

 

   The Association Board would like to take 

this opportunity to thank three of our out-

going Street Reps for their many years of 

service: 

 Henrine Oliver of Adair Street  

 Elaine Carr of Broad Avenue  

 Dawn Lauridsen of Mayne Avenue 

 for all you have done. 
 

 

   Hi, I’m Karen Delloso and I’m looking for 

a summer sitter in my home Monday through 

Friday.  I have 3 children ages 9, 11, & 13.  

Please call me at (973) 347-2320 or E-mail 

karen.dellosso@novartis.com 
 
 

My name is Tina Heninger, and I 

live on Mayne Ave. here in West 

Brookwood.  In the last ten months, I have 

trapped, spayed/neutered and released 24  

cats and placed seven kittens from these cats 

into great homes.  All the cats were from a 

one block radius.  I was only able to do this 

with the financial aid of the neighbors on  

our block. Thanks again neighbors!  

If you have a feral cat problem, call me  

973 691-2585. 

 

 

mailto:karen.dellosso@novartis.com


Reminder: 
West Brookwood garbage pickup is now 

EVERY TUESDAY. 

There is no change to the recycling schedule. 

 

 

 

Know your Street  

Representative: 

 
Acorn………..…Keri Fleming….908-892-9832 

Adair…………..…………………………..Open 

Ash & Union:…...Laurie Joudi………448-0737 

Avon……………Anthony Laulett…...347-1950 

Banker………….Dan Forlenza………347-5526 

Beech…………...Wendy D’Ulisse…..691-1292 

Belton…………...Laura McVicar……448-8680 

Broad……………...………………………Open 

Chestnut/Union….Kathy Stevenson….448-8869 

Glen Brook/River...Dee Garrison…....448-7085 

Lauren………...…Kathy Pagan…...…347-6705 

Lockwood……….Kristi Bristol…732-735-5931 

Mayne……………..………………………Open 

Robert…………..Carol Tarnowski…..347-0889 

 
 

 

 

 
 

West Brookwood 

Board of Governors 

2010-2011 
 

 
 

President.........................Barbara McLoughlin 

Vice President………………….Ralph Dube 

Secretary………………….Marsha Wyckoff 

Treasurer…………………..Harold Wyckoff 

Director……………………..Shelby Rhodes 

Director……….……..………Position Open 

Director……………..………Position Open 

Director……………..……….Position Open 

Director………………..…….Position Open 

 

 
Please contact us.  

 We want to hear from you. 

 
 

WEST BROOKWOOD 

Extra  

 

Spring  

 NEWSLETTER 2011 

 

BMRPOA, Inc. 

PO Box 797 

Stanhope, NJ 07874 

Office:  973-347-1040 

    Fax:  973-347-1767 
        E-mail: bmrpoa@verizon.net 

 

 Website address:   

www.bmrpoa.homestead.com 
 

REMINDER: 
 

The April BMRPOA meeting 

 will be held on 

 THURSDAY APRIL 28TH AT 7:30pm 

 due to a town scheduling conflict. 

mailto:bmrpoa@verizon.net
http://www.bmrpoa.homestead.com/

